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MESSAGE  FROM THE 2022 CHAPTER PRESIDENT 

I have to admit that 2022 did not get off to the start I had 
hoped for. Following the positive momentum at the end 2021, 
2022 felt like it began in Reverse.  It started with several 
weeks of sickness followed by the resurgence of COVID, all 
of which resulted in the cancellation of our first two Chapter 
meetings.  Hopefully all of that is behind us now and we can 
get back to progressing the chapter in a positive direction. 

I hope most of you feel comfortable enough to join us in per-
son at the next chapter meeting.  Annette Hovorka will be 
speaking about digital deliveries in the 21st century and 
we’re sure to have a lively discussion about the possibility of 
CLSA joining NSPS. If you have any suggestions or recom-
mendations for future speakers, please send them to Nate 
(vicepresident.sacco.clsa@gmail.com). 

Some of the initiatives I’ll be working on over the next few 
months include… 

Service to Surveying  

A Student Sponsorship Program 

Planning Chapter Events – I am gravitating towards a Top 
Golf Event and a Summer BBQ, but also open to other sug-
gestions.    

Reviving some of the Chapter Committees, which reminds 
me… 

You don’t have to wait until the end of the year to resolve to 
support your profession. Every day is a good day to start.  
Here are a few opportunities…. 
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Thursday, January 6, 2022 

Logan’s Roadhouse 

3698 N. Freeway Blvd. 

Sacramento, CA 95834 

Speaker: Annette Hovorka  

Digital Deliveries 

Check your email for Evite invitation! 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER (CONT’D) 
Attend meetings regularly 

Join a committee (we have plenty) 

Recruit new members (even just 1 helps) 

Sponsor a Student 

Attend the State Conference (or other Survey 

Conference) 

Contribute to the newsletter 

Present an interesting project at a future meeting 

Organize a Chapter Activity 

Lastly, I still want to hear from you. Please reach out 

and let us know your thoughts for the future of this 

Chapter. 

I hope to hear from you and I look forward to seeing you 

at our next (or future) meeting. 

 





National 

Surveyors 

Week 

2022 National Surveyors Week 

March 20-26, 2022 

March 21, 2022 is Global 

Surveyors' Day 
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